
 

 

 

Promotora de Informaciones, S.A. (“PRISA” or the “Company”) announces the following 

relevant information, under the provisions of article 228 of the Royal Legislative Decree 

4/2015, of 23 October, approving the consolidated text of the Securities Market Act (“Ley del 

Mercado de Valores”). 

 

RELEVANT INFORMATION 

In relation to the information published in the media today, Prisa informs that in the process of 

financial deleveraging in which it is working, different alternatives are considered, for which the 

Company has maintained and held talks with other parties. 

In connection with the above, the Company maintains conversations with Rhône Capital 

regarding its interest shown for Grupo Santillana Educación Global S.L. but the Company has 

not yet decided in that respect. 

Should any relevant event occur in this process, it will be communicated to the market in a 

timely manner. 

Madrid, 6 September  2016 

 

 


